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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
held a public meeting on May 21 to present the 
proposed improvements for the Cricketeer Storm 
Drainage Improvement Project.

Meeting highlights
      • Project team introductions
      • Brief program overview
      • Recommended design solution
      • General questions

Resources
Visit the project web page at 
StormWater.CharMeck.org to view the detailed 
meeting minutes.

For more information: 
Javier Solis, PE 
Project Manager
Javier.Solis@charlottenc.gov
980-240-7956
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